Subject: Your Public Records Request | 22-PRR-013

Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 9:45:09 AM Central Standard Time
From: DOAPUBLICRECORDS

To: Matthew

Pursuant to your January 11, 2022 public records request, the Division of Administration is still
searching for records and/or reviewing them for privileges and exemptions. [tis estimated that the
records will be available on or before February 8, 2022.

Thank you.
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